
Town of Lyme 
Planning Board 

1 High Street, P.O. Box 126 
Lyme, NH  03768 

Telephone: 795-2661 Fax:  795-4637 
 
 

PLANNING BOARD AGENDA 
 08/14/2012 

 
The Lyme Planning Board will meet on August 14th, 2012 at 7:00 PM at the Municipal 
Offices at 1 High Street to consider the following items: 
 
1) Chris Hallsworth informal subdivision review  
 
2)  Acceptance of the minutes from July 24th, 2014 
 
3) Discussion of Zoning Amendment changes. 
 
4) Discussions of Subdivision Regulations. 
 
5) New Business 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
David A Robbins 
Planning and Zoning Administrator  
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